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YOU'VE GOT MAIL!! DECEMBER 2015 
  

“ Shine like the star that you are!” 
- Donna Chisholm 

-  
 
   From 
   Danny's Desk 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Customers and Associates 
 
Another great year is about to be over and I believe even better year is about to start.  
 
It is the perfect time to look at what we have been doing for the past year and what we want to do in the 
coming year. 
 
We are training new staff so we can serve you better. In the New Year we intend to roll out an 
electronic clocking system where workers will clock in and out using a mobile app. 
 
For our regular customers paper based time sheets will be a thing of the past. With the new system we 
will get the time info of the worker in real time and we will know the exact location of the worker at 
the point of clock in and out. The system will save lot of money and time for our customers and us. 
Also this is very powerful for the customers who have workers on site. You will know the GPS location 
of the worker at the point of the clock in and out. 
 
In Feb 2016 we will be contact you to get your feedback of our service. Any suggestions you may have 
which may help us to improve is very welcome. 
 
We could not have done what we did without your help. So, thank you 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Danny Sena 
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From Our New Recruitment Consultant: 
 

 
 

Hi Everyone, 
 
It has been a great year and we are looking 
forward to the new year.  If you ever need any 
help for labour hire please make sure you contact 
us, we are happy to help. This year alone we have 
given many employment opportunities and 
definitely are looking at increasing that next year. 
If you think that you have any vacancies please let 
us know - we might have the perfect employee for 
you as we have a large data base of work ready 
clients. 
 
All the best 
Kenton 
 
 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 
 

Employee of the Month is Larry Gartlan, for his 
great work that he has done for various sites 
around Melbourne. He is always reliable and 
works hard. Congratulations Larry, you have won 
a double pass to the Village Gold Class Cinema! 
 

 
And Remember… 
 
Dear Customer 
 

If you are impressed with any of the staff 
members supplied by AWF, you can nominate 
them for Employee of the month on our Facebook 
page or by calling us on 1300 795 965. 
 
We employed over 300 staff this year!! 

We can organise licences for your staff! 
We offer the following licences if your staff need 
to train or upgrade their skills: 
*Forklift Licence 
*White Card 
*Traffic Control 
*Truck Licences – MR, HR (Synchro and Non  
  Synchro), HC, MC 
For competitive pricing and available dates, call 
us today! 
 

Let Us Find The Right Staff For You! 
Permanent Placement Package 
Pay $0.00 if you don’t find the right person 
 

• Advertising campaign in major media 
• All candidates from main stream 

employment market (not long term 
unemployed or Centrelink) 

• Screening candidates 
• Interviewing 
• Reference checking 
• Skills assessment 
• Three month guarantee 
• 24/7 online and phone contact/support 
• $499 + GST investment if we find the right 

staff for you! 
 

We are a privately owned national company with 
a large pool of suitable job candidates for a wide 
range of positions.  
 

From specialised trades, building site, 
warehousing staff and administration support 
personnel to tertiary qualified specialists. 
 

We will find the right person for your business. 
 

Call us today on 1300 795 965! 
 
Christmas Closure 2015: 
 

We are closing for Christmas after lunch time on 
Thursday, 24th December and re opening on Monday, 
04th January 2016.  
 

We wish you all Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year!!!!! 

 
 


